
Ladies and Gentlemen, 

As I stand here today, my heart is a mix of emotions. It's hard to say 

goodbye to a place that has been more than just a place of work; it has 

been a second home, filled with friendships, memories, and experiences 

that have shaped me into who I am today. 

Reflecting on my time here, I remember the laughter we shared during team 

lunches, the late nights working together for tight deadlines, and the 

small yet significant victories that brought us all closer. Each of you 

has not only been a colleague but a remarkable part of my life, and for 

that, I am eternally grateful. 

I would like to take this moment to thank each one of you. Your support 

and encouragement have been a source of strength for me. To my mentors, 

your guidance has been invaluable; you've taught me lessons that go 

beyond work, lessons about kindness, resilience, and passion. 

Though my journey takes me elsewhere, I take with me the warmth of all 

the memories we've made. I hope our paths cross again, as this is not a 

goodbye but a "see you later." Please stay in touch and know that you 

have all left a significant mark on my life. 

Thank you for everything, and may our futures be bright and filled with 

success and happiness.  

Until we meet again.  

Thank you. 


